
 

 

TEST DAY  

Gives students the opportunity to practice 
college-entrance type tests during school in 
October. Please refer to the test website link 
if you would like more information.  
 
Test Break Down by Grade Level:  
Freshmen: Pre ACT or PSAT 
Sophomore: Practice ACT or PSAT  
Junior: Practice ACT, PSAT, or ASVAB  
Senior: ASVAB  
 

CONTACT 

Mrs. LeGrand  
 
Email:   
dnlegrand@olatheschools.org 
 
TEST WEBSITE: 
https://www.olatheschools.org/Page/8760 
 
 

 

 

 

 

OLATHE SOUTH 
ASSESSMENT DAY 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2019  

PRE ACT  

All Freshmen will take the Pre ACT, unless they register to take the PSAT on testing day. It 
gives students the chance to learn about pre-college assessments. There is no cost or sign 
up needed.  
 

PRACTICE ACT 

Many students will take the ACT as their entrance exam to get into college. The Practice 
ACT is a great way to prepare for the actual test. For the Practice ACT, Sophomores and 
Juniors are automatically enrolled as long as they have not registered to take the PSAT or 
ASVAB. This test is scored in district, and there is no cost to take it.  

PSAT 

The Preliminary Scholastic Aptitude Test is a good way to practice for the SAT, and it is a 
National Merit Qualifying Test (NMSC). It gives students the chance to enter NMSC 
scholarship programs and have access to college and career planning tools. Freshmen and 
Sophomores may take this test as practice, and Juniors can use it to be named as a 
possible NMSC candidate. There is a cost of $18 for this test. Fee waivers are available to 
students who are on a Free/Reduced lunch plan. Please refer to the counseling website 
on how the register for the test: https://www.olatheschools.org/Page/8760. There is a 
flyer attached underneath the PSAT section on how to register.  
 
Last day to register is September 18, 2019.  
 

ASVAB  

The Armed Forces Vocational Aptitude Battery (ASVAB) is a test that is available to Juniors 
and Seniors. It is for students interested in enlisting in the military, and the test will tell 
you what career you could potentially qualify for in a military branch of your choice. There 
is no cost to take the ASVAB, and it is only offered at Olathe North. Students must 
provide own transportation. To register for this test please sign up with Mrs. Peters in 
the counseling office.   
 
Last day to register is October 3, 2019.  
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